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Geneva, 12 January 2022  

 

LETTER FROM THE CHAIR 

2021 - 2022 

 

The instability of the situation created by the pandemic meant that we have had to keep 

adapting all the time. We were able to launch the Eric Horovitz Foundation as part of 

GemGenève (international gems and jewels fair) on 3 November 2021, during a press 

conference. 

 

The objective of our Foundation is to support the continuing education of talented young 

jewellers. At GemGenève, we awarded the very first Eric Horovitz Foundation Favourites 

(Coup de Cœur de la Fondation Eric Horovitz) Prize to Hugo Massy, for his ring "Gold&Black". 

 

I met Mr Massy at his school (ETVJ, École Technique de la Vallée de Joux) with the director of 

the school, Mr Schuetz, and the dean, Mr Monnin. We were able to make his acquaintance 

and speak to him about his professional plans to put together a continuing training plan. A 

decision will be made at the start of January 2022. 

 

We have lots of plans for 2022! I invite you to visit our website (erichorovitz.ch) for more 

information on our activities. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Christine Horovitz 

Chair of the Eric Horovitz Foundation 


